
                                 

             Bucket Drumming Club News/Registration


Who? Students in Grades 5-8 (club limited to 15)


When? Mondays from 3:00-4:00pm (November 14, November 21

	 	 	 	 	      November 28, December 5)


Where? In the Art/Science Room at St. Matthew’s


Cost? $20


Bucket drumming is exactly as it sounds—all we will use is a large plastic bucket and 
drumsticks. Mrs. Jenny Hillmer, our 5th grade assistant and hand chimes director, will 
lead the club. During our club time we will work on drumming skills and rhythms, learn 
“stick tricks”, play along with “cover songs” and prepare to perform at the Winter 
Concert on December 8. 

All registrants can bring a quick snack with them to eat before we start at 3pm.


All interested children will need to return the completed registration below and 
the $20 fee to the school office by Wednesday, November 2.


Please send any questions to Mrs. Beth Ziel (bziel@smls.org)
———————————————————————————————————————


Bucket Drumming Club Registration 

Name of Child ___________________________________________________


Grade _______________


	 	 	 	 	 	            ______________________________

	 	 	 	 	 	 	              Parent’s Signature  


mailto:bziel@smls.org



